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Licensing Administrator
P. O. Box 81608
San Diego, California 92138

Gentlemep:

As part of an on-going effort to broaden the review capabilities of

our licensing staff, I have assigned your case, effective July 9, 1979, to

Mr James Blaylock. ':r. Blaylock has now received your case file, and will-

ce contacting you soon to arrange a visit to your facility.

Sincerely,

(),4 N{10 M. .
\
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Jaqes G. Partlow, Chief
Material Control & Accountability

Licensing Branch
Division of Safeguards
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